

RECEIVED BY FAX ON 9-28-99
HARD COPIES RECEIVED 10-4-99

September 28, 1999

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket Nos. UE-990473 and UG-990294 (Review of Electric and Gas Rules)

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This letter is to respectfully request the Commission grant an extension of the date for filing comments in the above referenced dockets from September 30 to October 7, 1999. Changes being considered in this rule making cover a large number of rules that could have significant impacts. The additional week would allow Puget Sound Energy (PSE) to provide more comprehensive comments than the original deadline, thus contribute to the efficiency of the entire process.

PSE hopes the Commission will find the benefits of more comprehensive comments outweigh the inconvenience of granting a one week extension in the filing date. PSE looks forward to continuing to work with various interested parties in this comprehensive rule review process. If we can be of any assistance, please contact Phillip Popoff at (425) 462-3229.

Sincerely,

Karl R. Karzmar

Manager, Revenue Requirements



RECEIVED
99 OCT -4 AN 9: 42
STATE OF CASSIL
OTIL AND TRANSP.

September 28, 1999

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket Nos. UE-990473 and UG-990294 (Review of Electric and Gas Rules)

Dear Ms. Washburn:

This letter is to respectfully request the Commission grant an extension of the date for filing comments in the above referenced dockets from September 30 to October 7, 1999. Changes being considered in this rule making cover a large number of rules that could have significant impacts. The additional week would allow Puget Sound Energy (PSE) to provide more comprehensive comments than the original deadline, thus contribute to the efficiency of the entire process.

PSE hopes the Commission will find the benefits of more comprehensive comments outweigh the inconvenience of granting a one week extension in the filing date. PSE looks forward to continuing to work with various interested parties in this comprehensive rule review process. If we can be of any assistance, please contact Phillip Popoff at (425) 462-3229.

Sincerely,

Karl R. Karzmar

Manager, Revenue Requirements

pm)